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From mountain to sea

 

Aberdeenshire Council Housing Department has been carrying out a 
comprehensive review of sheltered housing across the region to assess 
potential changes to the current model. 
 
The Housing Revenue Account (HRA) is solely responsible for funding 
services for Aberdeenshire Council tenants. All rent and service charges 
collected must be used for the benefit of these tenants. The HRA is a ring-
fenced budget, meaning it does not receive subsidies from other funding 
sources. 
 
As part of this review, the Housing Service is also exploring development 
opportunities to support a long-term investment plan aimed at modernising 
Sheltered Housing services. 
 
To ensure the local community has the opportunity to discuss potential 
changes, the Housing department has arranged a public drop-in session 
for residents of Rothienorman. 
 
This will be an opportunity to speak with Housing staff and explore the 
options for the Sheltered Housing scheme in your area. 
 

             Date & Time: 10th of April 11.15am–12.30pm 

 

    Location: Rothienorman Hall, Main Street  

 
If you have any questions or would like more information, including FAQs, 
please visit the Aberdeenshire Engage page that will be active within the 
next week. 
 
https://engage.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/hub-page/housing  


